
V COIMBRA INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE ON HUMAN RIGHTS: A 

TRANSDISCIPLINARY APPROACH 

Coimbra/Portugal – October 13, 14 and 15, 2020 

 

ANNOUNCEMENT 

The Organizing Committee of the “V Coimbra International Conference on Human Rights: a 

transdisciplinary approach” informs all interested parties that it is monitoring the global developments of 

the COVID-19 pandemic and responsibly following all decisions published by the Rectorate of the 

University of Coimbra, as well as by national and international health organizations. As such, plans 

continue to be executed to hold the Congress ON-SITE, according to the schedule published in the Call 

for Abstracts, in particular the deadlines for submission of abstracts by June 8, 2020 , as well as the start 

of registrations, as of June 30, 2020. In the event that there are restrictions or impediments to the 

Congress being held on-site on October 13, 14 and 15, 2020, the Organizing Committee will present all 

participants and interested parties with alternatives for virtual presentation of the papers in the Symposia, 

on the same scheduled dates. 

  

The Organizing Committee thanks you for your understanding and wishes everyone the best of health, 

reminding everyone of the importance, in these even more challenging times, of Article 1 of the Universal 

Declaration of Human Rights, according to which “they (…) should act towards one another in a spirit of 

brotherhood ”. 
 

 

Coimbra (Portugal), May 22, 2020. 
__________________________________ 

On behalf of the Organizing Committee 
 

 

By:         

 


